
From: tamara@ontariofarmlandtrust.ca 
Sent: February 1, 2023 10:39 AM 
To: Fiona Hamilton 
Subject: 2023 Ontario Farmland Forum: Attn Mayors & Staff 
 

Greetings Fiona Hamilton,  
  
Please bring this information about the 2023 Ontario Farmland Forum to the attention of the Mayor 
in your Municipality. The forum is hosted by the Ontario Farmland Trust and will be held virtually 
and in Guelph on March 23, 2023. This year’s theme, “Planning to Save the Soil,” will be of interest 
to many elected officials and staff. 
 
Registration and the schedule are available on the Ontario Farmland Trust website. A flyer for 
circulation is available here as well.  
   
Thank you, 
Tamara Brown  
 
Events & Community Outreach 
Ontario Farmland Trust 
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https://ontariofarmlandtrust.ca/forum/
https://ontariofarmlandtrust.ca/wp-content/uploads/2023/01/2023-Farmland-Forum-Flyer.pdf

	From: tamara@ontariofarmlandtrust.ca Sent: February 1, 2023 10:39 AM To: Fiona Hamilton Subject: 2023 Ontario Farmland Forum: Attn Mayors & Staff

